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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department 
10, Akti Miaouli, 
GR 185 38,  
Piraeus, Greece. 
Tel: +30 210 4550186   
Fax: +30 210 4550187  
E-mail: procurement@olp.gr  
 
 
Subject: Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the Call for Tender for the procurement 
of Wireless Network Solution. 
 
Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, 
regarding the questions received until 15th July 2019, in relation to the “Call for Tender for the 
procurement of Wireless Network Solution”. 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
 

Question 1: 

We have the two following questions: 

1.   Do you cover the costs (materials + contract costs) of interconnecting the antennas with 

the point of concentration 

2.   If not, can you provide us, until tomorrow morning, with the plans of the existing pipelines 

within the site and let us know which ones are empty and if we can use them? 

 
Answer 1: 
 

1. We do not cover costs 
2. You will find attached the plan for Pier 1 in clarifications uploaded on 5th July 2019. For G1 

and G2 there are no plans for fiber optic infrastructure and there are not available pipelines 
for use. 

 
 
 
 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above mentioned 
tender. 
 

    15th July 2019 


